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Shown (from left) are: Elaine Yuan, AREPA board of director; Sherry Li, founder & CEO
of C-Star; Nicholas Tan, founder & CEO of NT Development, AREPA Board
of Director; and Paicy Zhong, president of NT Development. 

Dedham, MA The Asian Real Estate Professional Association (AREPA) was invited to participate in



the State of the Market Conference hosted by the Appraisal Institute on April 23rd, at Hilton
Boston/Dedham Hotel. AREPA advisory board Chris Chou, managing director of Colliers
International and Sherry Li, founder & CEO of C-Star, AREPA board of director, were invited to
speak at the conference. NT Development generously sponsored the conference.

Chris Chou, managing director of Colliers International, AREPA advisory board

This program is intended to make attendees aware of current economic and real estate trends,
expand their knowledge of real estate tax issues, and provide the opportunity to network with
colleagues.
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